
 

 

 An Envision Healthcare Company 
2400 BIsso Lane | Concord, CA 94520 

888.267.6591 
 

To: All AMR Contra Costa Employees 

From: Troy Vincent, Clinical Manager 

Date: July 13th, 2020 

RE: **NEW** Spit Hood  

 

Due to availability, we have changed the make and model of the previous Spit Hood. The 

application and packaging are very similar. Please see the images attached and the instructions 

from the manufactuar.   

 

 

 

                         

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

 

CC: Troy Vincent, Clinical Manager  


